
 
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                  Contact:  Chris Beatty, Senior Project Manager

DATE: September 13, 
2022  

541-574-3376 
 

Construction Activity – South Beach Utility Undergrounding September 12, 2022 – January 
2023 

 
Utility undergrounding will take place at the intersection of SE Ferry Slip Road and SE Ash 
Street, and on Hwy 101 from SE Ferry Slip Road south to SE 40th Street. The project will also 
include the installation of new streetlights on SE 32nd between Hwy 101 and SE Ferry Slip 
Road, and on SE Ferry Slip Road from SE Marine Science Drive to SE 32nd Street. 

 
Please use caution when transiting into and around the work zones. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and patience. 

 
For questions, please contact Chris Beatty Senior Project Manager at  

541-574-3376 
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